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Clay -

Thank you for reaching out. Beth Webb, who handles economic development for the governor, is 
copied on this email. Feel free to send any information for the governor to the two of us.

Rob


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Sep 21, 2016, at 3:08 PM, Clay Duffie <clayduffie@mpwonline.com> wrote:


Good afternoon Rob,
 
Wanted to touch base with you and the Governor about an issue Mount Pleasant Waterworks ( MPW) is dealing 
with involving Google asking to increase their pumpage of groundwater to cool their computers. They intend to 
use the same aquifer that supplies the Town of Mount Pleasant and surrounding Charleston County with 
drinking water. It appears there will be some press on the matter and wondered if you are interested in 
receiving more information.
 
We understand the economic development importance.
 
Let me know or give me a call at your convenience.
 
Best Regards,
 
Clay
 
 
Clay Duffie
General Manager
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MOUNT PLEASANT WATERWORKS
 
1619 Rifle Range Road | Mount Pleasant SC 29464
Direct:   (843) 971-7501 
Main:     (843) 884-9626
Mobile:  (843) 276-1901
Fax:        (843) 388-1125
Email:     clayduffie@mpwonline.com
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www.mountpleasantwaterworks.com
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